
Submitter: Kathryn  Ailstock  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2007 

I work in public education. Our schools, colleges and universities need to be free of 

all guns. Those that are concealed are just as dangerous as those openly carried. 

Neither should be allowed in learning environments.  

Thank you for listening to those who serve Oregon students and want to see them 

alive and growing.  


